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Proposed law HB 3075 limits the kinds of guns and magazines people can have, 

which makes it harder for them to defend themselves in dangerous situations. It gives 

the government and criminals too much control over what people can and cannot do, 

taking away our ability to make our own choices and stand in our own defense. This 

law puts too much power in the hands of the government and takes away the 

freedoms that make our country strong and free. This only hurts Oregonians. 


